
INVITATION TO ATTEND SUPPLIER CONFERENCE (YW&PWD)

Kenya Power invites firms owned by Youth, Women & Persons with Disability (YW&PWD) for a half-
day sensitization forum/conference as follows:

ELDORET:
Poa Place Resort

Friday 21st March 2025 from 8.00 a.m. to 12.00 noon 

EMBU:
Kenya School of Government

Friday 28th March 2025 from 8.00 a.m. to 12.00 noon

Target Audience: Special Groups – Youth, Women & Persons with Disability.

Theme: Awareness on the procurement opportunities at KPLC 
under Preference and Reservation Scheme. The scope 
will include an overview of KPLC tender documents, tips 
on how to place successful tenders, on-boarding, how to 
participate in KPLC tenders, procurement contracts and 
Supplier Code of Ethics.

Attendance at the conference shall be limited to only those who shall express their interest. 
Interested firms can send their request through an e-mail to srmtraining@kplc.co.ke not later 
than 4.00 p.m. on Wednesday 19th March 2025 for the Eldoret conference and 4.00 p.m. on 
Wednesday  26th March 2025 for the Embu conference.

Each firm is allowed to send only one representative. 

Additional sessions may be arranged should response be more than the available capacity.

Note: These sessions are intended for sensitization only and are in no way intended to 
 provide participants with any undue advantage over others as regards Kenya Power 

tenders.  
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